
Email message – April 25, 2022 
 
TO:  Certifying Officers of Employers Participating in the School Employees’ Health Benefits 
Program (SEHBP)  
 
FROM:  Joyce Malerba, Assistant Director, Health Benefit Operations and Policy & Planning 
 
SUBJECT:  Garden State Health Plan Contribution Rates – Revised 
 
It has come to our attention that there was an error in the Garden State Health Plan 
Member Contribution Rates chart that was attached to the Certifying Officer Letter sent on 
Friday, April 22, announcing the special Open Enrollment period for enrollment in the new 
plan. Please find a corrected rate chart attached. We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may have caused. 
 
 
Do not reply to this email message or mailbox. Incoming messages cannot be received.  If you have 
questions or concerns about the content of this message, contact the New Jersey Division of Pensions 
& Benefits at: pensions.nj@treas.nj.gov or go to 
https://www.state.nj.us/treasury/assets/contact/pensions/contact-pensions.shtml 
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	FROM:  Joyce Malerba, Assistant Director, Health Benefit Operations and Policy & Planning

